
From: Christine Crockett <christinecrockett8@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2023 10:05 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: CAC 
 
 
 
I just heard the question that arose at tonight’s Planning Commission meeting 
about the Citizens Advisory Committee to the DDA.  Yes, we are still meeting 
every month, now in person, along with some Zoom attendees, and we are quite 
active.  Also the Old Fourth Ward Association, a downtown neighborhood, had a 
very well attended and enthusiastic meeting this evening at St. Andrew’s Church 
on N. Division.  We heard a wonderful talk by Ryan Panteleo and Doug Selby about 
downtown residential projects they are doing.  These projects both increase 
occupancy and sustainability in the Old Fourth Ward.  Everyone loved it.  The Old 
Fourth Ward Association just published our spring newsletter.  Jeff Crockett, the 
Communications Officer of the OFW will send all of the Planning Commission our 
newsletter tomorrow.  We are a very involved neighborhood association. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Crockett, President, Old Fourth Ward Associatiom President, Ann Arbor 
Historical Foundation. 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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